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Since I do not intend to continue in my role as Outings and Events Organiser, this is 
my opportunity to thank all those who have supported the outings over the last three 
seasons. I have had positive feedback from members who have been on the outings 
and have received suggestions which have proved popular, although  not all have been 
possible to follow through. 
 
This season an outing to Windsor was the most successful on a perfect autumn day.  
Kempton Steam Museum was less well supported and unfortunately the proposed visit 
to London was cancelled through lack of interest. 
 
A number of visits to exhibitions, such as Chichester, Manor Farm and a combined 
outing with Southampton Camera Club have been well attended. Indeed, it has been 
the more impromptu type of outing with groups of friends which have proved more 
popular than fixed date outings planned at the start of the season. Perhaps this is 
the way forward and will be implemented in future, if the  competition for the 
Outings Cup is to be retained. 
 
Barbara Lambert 
Outings and Events 


